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P res ident :  Guy Gamello 

Vice Pres: S t e v e  Melita 

July Quarterly Meeting Cancelled 

he July Quarterly Meeting of the Forbes Rifle and Pistol 
Club has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be held 

at 7:30PM on Tuesday, October 25th, 2016 at the 
American Legion Zaloga Post at 4 Everett Rd Ext, Albany, 
NY 12205. The post can be reached by travelling on I-90, exiting at Exit 5 (Everett 
Road). Continue northbound on Everett Road a short distance, reaching Exchange St. 
A Sunoco gas station is towards the left. The Post is slightly ahead and towards the 
right. 

 

Remaining 2016 Forbes Match Schedule 
 

Long Range (800-
1,000 yards) 

1,000 Yard Practice 
(8:00AM to Noon) 

High Power League 
(200, 300 & 600 
yards) * 

High Power 
Matches (200, 300 
& 600 y) * 

300 Yard (1PM 
Start) 

July 16-17 Palma 
(800, 900 and 1,ooo 
yards) 

    

September 10-11 
(1,000 yards) 

August 15 August 20  

September 5 September 17 September 24 

October 10 (new 
date added) 

October 1 (Rain 
Date) 

October 8 

* Start firing at 200 yards at 11:00AM sharp. 1:00pm or later move to 300 and 600 yard berms 
 

Target pullers are always in high demand for our long range matches. If anyone is 
interested, please contact Mike McGill at (518) 355-5475. 

Voter Registration 
With the November Presidential Election fast approaching, we cannot stress enough the 

importance of making sure you and all your friends and family are registered and ready to 

exercise our most important right by voting for those who support our rights in November! 

(www.elections.ny.gov) 

 

Shed Painting Project 
Special thanks to Mike McGill and Ron Michon for completing the much needed repainting of the 
middle target shed (see photo below). This project is worthy of special note because the paint 
was purchased with funds received from Mike and Ron cleaning-up a large pile of junk target 
carriers from the side of the main shed and turning in the metal as scrap.  We are a club of 
volunteers and this a good example of what can be done with an idea, teamwork, and some 
effort. So please share your ideas and stay involved to see the project to completion.     

T 

Treasurer: Jim Beck 

Secretary: John Usher 
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As always, please check our Website for the most current information at: 
 

WWW.FORBESRIFLEANDPISTOLCLUB.ORG  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


